
 
 
 
 

June 21, 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Community members— 

I hope you are all enjoying your first week of summer vacation and 
finding ways to stay cool during this heat wave. 
I wanted to share some good news related to Integrity House, the drug 
rehab treatment facility that had planned to move in adjacent to our 
school. We just got news that Integrity House's application to the 
Department of Health Services has been voluntarily withdrawn. Without 
this license, this facility cannot open. This is definitely positive news for 
our school and community! 
 
Thanks to you all for your support. 
Have a great rest of your day and stay cool! 
  

 

Sincerely, 

Michelle Sanchez 
Superintendent/Principal  


